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Ottava, December 7, 1910.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

o 25th ultimo, and in reply I beg to say that the

ment is very pleased to learn that you have so far

the fresh airursitories recently erected in con-

tion with the Peigan (R.O.) Boarding School Actisfactory

it will be very glad to hear from you at a later date

en you have had some experience with the colder weather.

Your obedient servant,

Towhea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

ev. J. U. Salaun.

Principal,

Peigan (R.C.) Boarding School,

Brocket, Alta.
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